U.S. Department of Justice
Karin J. Immergut
United States Attorney

District of Oregon
1000 SW Third Avenue, Suite 600 Office: (503) 727-1000
Portland, OR 97204-2902 Fax: (503) 727-1117

October 31, 2007

Re: Central Violations Bureau Ticket Number 1123041

Dear Ms. Jackson:

This letter is to confine the message that Assistant United States Attorney Neil Evans left
for you by telephone on October 30, 2007. Your court appearance for Central Violations Bureau
ticket number 1123041 has been set over until January 11, 2008. This letter serves as your notice
to appear on such date at the Mark Hatfield United States Courthouse, 1000 S.W. Third Avenue,
Portland OR 97204, at 9:00 a.m.

You do not need to appear this Friday, November 2, 2007 and will not be allowed
entrance to the Court House by the Court Security Officers.

If you have any additional questions about your case, please contact me directly at (503)

727 1040.

Very truly yours,
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JOHN B. DUDREY
HEAD LAW CLERK

NEIL EVANS
ASSISTANT UNITED STATES ATTORNEY
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